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Message from the Editor-in-Chief  
Banmali S. Rawat 

 

 
It gives me great pleasure to bring out the second issue of the International Journal of Microwave and 

Optical Technology (IJMOT) for the year 2009. This issue contains good mixture of papers in 

microwave area, antenna and communication systems. As mentioned in the last issue we are still working 

on the user friendly software development for IJMOT.  

 

 

I am again requesting to all the authors of the published papers to contribute the voluntary page charges as 

much as possible. It is absolutely necessary for maintaining publication time-line, free of charge 

publication/access and quality of the publications.  

 

I would also request our contributors/subscribers to participate in large number in the upcoming 12th 

International Symposium on Microwave and Optical Technology (ISMOT-2009) to be held in New 

Delhi, India from December 16-19, 2009 under the leadership of Prof. R.S. Gupta of University of Delhi. 

For complete details about the conference, paper submission and other information, please visit the 

ISMOT-2009 website at: www.ismot2009.in  

 

My special thanks to our web manager Mr. Syam Challa for his continued efforts for improving the 

IJMOT website and helping in the publication of every issue since last year.   

  
 

 

Banmali S. Rawat Dated: March 27, 2009 

http://ijmot.com/ijmot.com/www.ismot2009.in

